
 

 

              
Can God use sweet potatoes to change the world? More than 20 volunteers 
say yes, indeed. We doubled the bags inside where it was warm before heading 
outside to load the potatoes. Afterward, they filled wagons with bags of 
potatoes and went door to door in a local low-income neighborhood, 
offering prayer and potatoes. Almost everyone wanted both. It was hard to 
tell who received the biggest blessing, but our volunteers were pretty sure they 
did and confirmed that it’s truly more blessed to give than receive. 

Our Drive Through Prayer event was 
delayed a week due to the snowstorm. Every car brought a 
divine appointment and we prayed with all who came through 
the doors of the church. Such sweet times. When we asked one 
lady if we could pray with her, she responded with a hearty yes. 
“I really need prayer but it’s not a big enough need to go down 
front at church and ask for prayer.” We heard those words over 
and over again. Needed prayer. Didn’t ask. On a beautiful 
Tuesday afternoon, everyone who came by received prayer, 
including the pest control man!  

No need is too big for God but no need is too small, either. God still answers prayer. 
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What beautiful, world-changing work you did this past month! Thank 
you for serving and giving to the Lord in such amazing ways.



I took a rare week of much-needed vacation during our local schools’ spring break. 
Instead of traveling, I stayed home and enjoyed the spring weather, worked in my 
garden, played with my dogs, cooked yummy food and spent a fun weekend with my 
son.  
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Leanna joined Global Outreach as a peer-to-peer funded missionary in 
2016. She’s raising her own support and needs your help to make 
ministry projects like the Transforming Tupelo/Feeding students 
program, homeless outreach, missionary prayer support, and women’s 
outreach possible.  Contact her at: lhollis@globaloutreach.org 

Donate online at globaloutreach.org/giving/missionary-details/leanna-
hollis or by mail (be sure to put #4841 in the memo line:   

Global Outreach International                                       
 P.O. Box 1, 
Tupelo, MS 38802

Please pray for (and consider helping with):  
1. I’m busy designing prayer resources for churches and missionaries. Please pray for this process 

and for efficiency as I write/design/plan. 
2. I’m praying about a one-day, in-person Whisper Gathering event in the fall. Pray for wisdom 

and discernment about the effect of the pandemic and how to proceed safely. 
3. In April, I’ll begin the process of wading through hundreds of stories/devotionals/blog posts 

and revamping my website to better reach people for Jesus. More of Him. Less of me. 
4. Continued missionary support through prayer, emails, virtual prayer walks, and more.  
5. The weekly work of memorizing Scripture with a young student, distributing food for students, 

designing and setting up prayer stations for a local church and so much more…  
6. Pledged monthly financial support has improved, thanks to your generosity, but is still below 

the monthly need. I am deeply grateful for your partnership. 

These sweet ladies are part of our Whisper 
Connection online Bible study. We’re celebrating our 
one-year anniversary of meeting together this month 
and still meet three times a week. We’re studying 
Revelation AND doing Experiencing God together. (Yes. 
At the same time!) They see God at work in our 
weekend food outreach to at-risk students and 
have joined with Him by packing food bags and 
praying over them and for the students every week. 
They recycle our empty boxes, too!
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